BRIDGEPREP
ACADEMY

A Bilingual Academy for Learning
Where learning is a journey!

Thursday, April 06, 2017
Dear BridgePrep Bulldog Parents:

We will be having a field trip to the Orlando Science Center. Admission to the museum is free
of charge for students only. This letter is to inform you that the Orlando Science Center will be
offering a lunch option from Subway at a cost of $6.25 per student. The lunch includes a 6” sub

sandwich, cookie, and beverage.

Prior to your child’s assigned field trip date, we will need to collect all food purchase monies by
Monday, April 10", If you do not wish to purchase a lunch from Subway, please pack a lunch
for your child to bring on the field trip. If we do not receive a payment for the Subway lunch, we
will assume that your child will be bringing his / her own lunch from home on the day of the
trip.

Payments can be made at the front receptionist’s desk in the main office. Cash amounts less
than $10, for example — one student in a family, will be accepted. Families with multiple
students (2 or more) should bring a check or money order. Please make checks / money orders
payable to: BridgePrep Academy.

Field Trip Dates are as Follows:

e Kindergarten — will be attending on Monday, April 24, 2017.
o 1% & 2" Grades — will be attending on Tuesday, April 25, 2017.
e 5" & 6" Grades — will be attending on Thursday, April 27, 2017.
e 3& 4™ Grades — will be attending on Friday, April 28, 2017.

Thank you for your support of our students during this educational experience.
Sincerely,

BridgePrep Academy Orange




